
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 4th May 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We successfully filmed our Norwood School production of ‘The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe’ which 

took place at Queen Katharine Academy on Wednesday 28th March 2018 and we would now like to sell 

DVDs to parents/carers.     

 

DVDs will be selling for £5 each and payments are to be paid on ParentPay.  All orders will need to be paid 

by Thursday 24th May 2018. No orders will be taken after this deadline. 

 

We will inform parents/carers via email when DVDs are ready and are being sent home. 

 

Any queries please contact the school office. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher  

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 
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